29 November 2001

TO:  Mike Jakub

FM:  Dick Cauchon

Subj:  One-Pagers on Personnel Tagging

Attached are two papers related to the topic of personnel tagging and one which is a copy of the paper I originally gave you. There is a huge talent pool behind these sheets of paper as well as many other ideas that might be interesting to you.

The one-page papers on the personnel tagging techniques come from members of our Forward Pass consortium.  

The key thing for us is to get an hour or two with you and your team so that we can engage in a dialogue on the art of the possible.  We firmly believe that if we better understood the specific issues you, the Secret Service, and the Agencies are struggling with, we can probably bring talent to bear on the problem.  Although the Forward Pass team was created to solve submarine-centric issues for the year 2020, the team is actually working on the issues relevant to the nation right now.  

Re: clearances … we have the right people with tickets that would allow us to engage in discussions at high security thresholds.

We look forward to setting up a time when we can get together and solve some of these hard problems together.

Please contact me at 315 374-8183 with any questions or comments.

